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26 September 2022

To whom it may concern,
The removal of a tree as stipulated in the Planning Portal application is an error.

There are no trees in proximity of the proposed works and no trees to be removed as part of this
Development Application.

Kind regards,

Ben Farrar
Director, Serenescapes Landscape Designs Pty Ltd
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